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Statement on the future of EAB – October 2022 

The Engineering Accreditation Board (EAB) is an independent body, made up of 

professional engineering institutions (PEIs) that accredit degree programmes. 

The EAB is reviewing its operations, including future arrangements for joint accreditation 

visits. No decisions have yet been made, EAB visits currently scheduled will go ahead as 

planned and any requests for EAB visits to be held before the end of the 2023/24 academic 

year will continue to be considered.  

 

To inform this review and consideration of options to support future joint visit arrangements, 

EAB is currently seeking views from HEIs that have recently participated in EAB visits or 

have EAB visits scheduled.  

 

Further communications will be issued in the coming months as the review progresses. 

If you have any questions, about the review or about EAB visits more generally, please 

contact eab@engc.org.uk in the first instance.  
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